
Hi! It’s summer and we decided it would be a perfect time to 
introduce ourselves to those who may not know us. We are Louisa, 
Diana and Amy and together we lead the awesome New York Works 
for Children team! While we 
each come to this work with 
slightly different experience, 
we have a shared vision that 
helps guide our work every 
day. We LOVE the world 
of early childhood and we 
believe that teachers and 
child care providers should 
have access to the things 
that will help them do their 
jobs as best as they can. 
These things include:  
 
  Education and preparation that allow you to do your job to  
  the best of your ability 
 
  Ongoing support and professional development that helps 
  you be more engaged with your work- and hopefully  
  makes your day easier! 
 
  Clear opportunities for career growth and advancement  
 
We are proud of everything that we have accomplished in the last five 
years- and we have big ideas about what we can do in the future! Our 
work with members of The Aspire Registry is most fulfilling when we 
get to engage with all of you. We hope to count you as our partners 
in this work for a long time to come!
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FAST FACTS  
 

 
 

The Aspire Team 
has a total of 

 14 

staff members
 
 
 65%  

of us have  
worked here for  

5+ years 
 

On average, 
we receive over 

 

900 

phone calls  
and emails 
a month! 
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NEW YORK WORKS FOR CHILDREN 
NY Early Childhood Professional Development Institute 
16 Court Street, 31st Floor, Brooklyn, NY 11241 

email: info@nyworksforchildren.org     phone: 718-254-7716     

New York Works for

building knowledge building careers building futures

Pictured from left to right:  
Louisa Higgins, Director of New York Works for Children  
Diana Diaz, The Aspire Registry Administrator 
Amy Ludwig, Communications and Policy Manager
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The Aspire Registry is an integral piece of New York Works for Children, the State’s integrated professional development system for the early childhood and school age workforce.

SPOTLIGHT  We are thrilled to highlight the entire 
New York Works for Children team! 

A Few Gems From Our Team!

We are a small, but mighty team of 14 
people who work hard each day to make 
The Aspire Registry system accessible 
and useful for you! Collectively, we have 
12 children under the age of 12 and 
more than half of us are bilingual. We 
are currently preparing for our annual 
strategy meeting, where we take the 
time to evaluate our work over the past 
year and brainstorm new ways to make 
our system even better.

Jhoana says: 
If you’re not following us on Facebook, what are you waiting for? We post fun 
articles, share valuable information on the early childhood field and you have 
plenty of chances to win Aspire swag! Follow @NewYorkWorksforChildren today!”

Emma says: 
Everything our team does, we do it with you in mind. You help drive every process 
and procedure to help make our system great!

Virginia says: 
“We love when you keep your profile up-to-date! When adding new information, 
be sure to review all the sections on your profile and hit that submit button at the 
very end— this notifies our team that your profile has been updated!” 

Katherine says: 
“We appreciate your feedback! It helps us improve the system and make sure that 
it works better for you!” 

Felicia says: 
Take advantage of our Help Center! There is a little “Help” icon in the lower, right-
hand corner of our website. Click it to type in questions or keywords and search 
through the many articles that can provide support!


